
The American Federation of Government Employees SSA General
Committee and the 42,500 employees it represents have two asks of
Congress:

That Congress restores the Social Security Administration’s
funding to 1.2% of benefit outlays. This funding ratio would allow
SSA to have a workforce able to process the public’s earned
Social Security benefits in a timely and accurate manner.

That Congress preserves modern efficiency within the Social
Security Administration by keeping the telework program.
Telework is a cost-saving measure that improves productivity,
service delivery and efficiency.
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